
   
2025 El Grito Chicago Transportation Restrictions 

TNP, Taxi, Charter, and Livery NO drop-off or pick-up zones 
Saturday, September 13, 2025 and Sunday, September 14, 2025 (1:00pm – 11:00pm CDT) 

 

  
 

The Office of Emergency Management and Communications (OEMC), in conjunction with the Chicago Police 
Department (CPD), requires the following to ensure public safety on Saturday, September 13, 2025 and Sunday, 
September 14, 2025: 

• Taxis, TNPs, Charters, and liveries may only pick-up passengers within the geofence boundaries 
highlighted in Red (except WAV with ADA passengers). 

o Boundaries are Randolph St to Balbo Dr, Michigan Ave to DuSable Lake Shore Drive. 

• Taxis, TNPs, and liveries must utilize the drop-off and pick-up points shown on the map in Green:  
o Balbo Dr, between Columbus Dr and LSD, starting 200 feet away from each intersection. 

• Areas in red are restricted to pick-up only. 
o No vehicles stopping, standing, or parking in bus or bicycle lanes, active traffic lanes, intersections, 

fire lanes, sidewalk crossings, turning lanes, etc. (Strictly enforced) 
o No pick-up or drop-off on DuSable Lake Shore Drive, including on-ramps, off-ramps, medians, 

turning lanes, shoulders, and emergency pull-off areas. (Strictly enforced) 
 

OEMC traffic management directives and maps are subject to change by law enforcement authorities based 

on real-time conditions for the preservation of order and public safety. 


